
. , 
National Council of La Raza 

National Office 
1025 Fifteenth Street, N.W. 
Fourth Floor 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
(202) 659-1251 

Programs Office 
3001 W. Indian School Road 
Suite 306 
Phoenix, Arizona 85017 
(602) 263-9506 

September 22, 1975 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Founder 
American G.I. Forum of the U.S. 
1315 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

It was a pleasure talking to you over the phone 
this morninq. let's stay in touch with each other as 
the campaign progresses. 

The enclosed copy, of a letter I have just written 
to Bernie Sandoval is self-explanatory. We should 
be happy to work with Bernie on this project. 

Enclosure 

ardo Terrones 
Deputy Director 


